
NOTICE OF A SAN ANTONIO REGIONAL FLOOD PLANNING GROUP PUBLIC HEARING 

Region 12 San Antonio RFPG 
09/15/2022

6:00 PM

TAKE NOTICE that the San Antonio Regional Flood Planning Group as established by 
the Texas Water Development Board, will hold a public hearing to receive 
comments on the draft Regional Flood Plan on Thursday, September 15, 2022, at 
6:00 PM, in-person at the San Antonio River Authority Board room, located at 201 
W. Sheridan St. 

In 2019, the Texas State Legislature assigned the Texas Water Development Board 
(TWDB) to administer a new state and regional flood planning process with flood planning 
regions based on river basins. The purpose of Regional Flood Planning Groups is to 
provide comprehensive regional flood planning and to carry out the related 
responsibilities placed on regions by state law. To achieve these goals, Region 12 has 
developed a Draft Regional Flood Plan (Flood Plan) for submittal to TWDB. The Regional 
Flood Planning efforts identified and collected locally recommended flood management 
actions from local government, agencies, regional stakeholders, and members of the 
public. These include flood mitigation projects (FMPs), flood management evaluations 
(FMEs), and flood management strategies (FMSs). 

The draft Regional Flood Plan is available for public inspection online at: https://
www.region12texas.org/draftregionalfloodplan/ and hard copies will be available for review at:

San Antonio River Authority Office - 201 W. Sheridan St., San Antonio, TX 78204

Bandera County River Authority and Groundwater District - 440 FM 3240, Bandera, TX 78003

Goliad County AgriLIFE Extension Office - 329 W Franklin St, Goliad, TX 77963

If you wish to provide written comments prior to or after the meeting, please email your comments 
to khayes@sariverauthority.org 

OR physically mail them to the attention of Kendall Hayes at San Antonio River Authority, 201 W. 
Sheridan, San Antonio, TX, 78204 and include “Region 12 San Antonio Public Hearing" in the 
subject line. 

Additional information may be obtained from: Kendall Hayes (210) 302-3641, 
khayes@sariverauthority.org, San Antonio River Authority, 201 W. Sheridan, San Antonio, TX. 




